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Dojos 
     

This 
week 

219 195 188 114 

Total 2580 2599 2153 2224 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 23     Week beginning 2nd July 2018 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
Summer Fete 
A huge thank you to those families who came along to support us at our Summer Fete this year. I think 
you will agree that the PTA did a fantastic job of organising a wonderful few hours for our children. In 
total, the fete raised £1,200 which is brilliant! I would like to personally thank our PTA – they work so 
hard (which is sometimes very difficult for so few people) with their sole purpose of raising money to 
better Montgomerie for our fantastic children. Thank you so much ladies! Remember, if you are 
interested in supporting them, please contact one of the members of the PTA for more details of how to 
join. 
Sports Day  
I think you will agree that Mr Radford did a fantastic job of organising a very successful Sports Day this 
year. It was wonderful to see the children enjoying themselves and finishing it off with our lovely picnic 
and Race for Life is always lovely. Thank you for coming to support the children! 

Dinners Week 2 next week. 
Thursday favourite is all day breakfast or 

vegetarian all day breakfast. 

CELEBRATE 
 
 

Montgomerie Mentions: Molly, Lily, Louie, Class 2, Chloe, Billy, Emma, Joshua, 

Ashdon, Year 6 

Maths Mentions: Aiden, Kieran 

VIP Lunchers: Danielle, Daniel 

3PR Winners: Class 3 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 93.21% Below national 

Class 1 97.44% Above national 

Class 2 96.35% Above national 

Class 3 90.59% Below national 

Class 4 91.67% Below national 

Class 5 99.73% Above national 

Class 6 92.26% Below national 
Weekly 
Average 94.47% Below national 
Whole School 
to date 95.50% Below national 

 

Class 
5 

MORE NEWS 
Class Two success! 
I am happy to announce that Class Two collected and brought 
in the most sweet jars for the staff at the Summer fete. They 
have had their reward playtime today with Mrs Amran! 
Dinner money increase 
From September, we will be increasing the cost of our school 
dinners by 10p, making them £2.10. This small increase will 
make all the difference to enable us to continue providing 
good quality, nutritious food to our children. 

Have a brilliant weekend everyone. It’s due to be another 
scorcher! 
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